
 

 

 

16th November 2022 

 

Children in Need – Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite all students in school and college to help fundraise for Children in Need on Friday 

the 18th of November by joining in The Great SPOTacular! Event. 

Students can come in to school dressed down, to impress, in pyjamas, onesies, or casual clothes and enjoy 

activities in their classes that raise awareness of Children in Need. 

It is the support of fundraisers like this that can help to tackle the lasting impact of the pandemic and 

support thousands of children in local communities across the UK. We look forward to a fun filled day for 

our students, whilst promoting and raising awareness for a positive cause.  

 

Thank you as always for your support, 

 

N.Booth 

 

Nicola Booth 

Teaching Assistant 
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